August 22, 2019

Viern Pierson, District Attorney
County of El Dorado

778 Pacific Street

Placerville, CA 95667

Subject: Intent to Fund
Dear Mr. Pierson

This letter is to confirm that the California Governor’s Office of Emergency Services (Cal OES) intends to
fund the County of El Dorado, District Attorney’s Office for the Victim/Witness Program for the
performance period of October 1, 2019 to September 30, 2020 for a total project cost of $483,527.

The Cal OES Victim/Witness unit is unable to process your VW19 Grant Application without signatures
on Cal OES 2-101 Grant Subaward Face Sheet and Cal OES 2-104h Certification of Assurance of
Compliance. Please email Shaynah.Fox@caloes.ca.gov scanned copies of each form to complete your
Application.

If you have any further questions or require any additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact me at: 916-845-8838 or via email at Susan.Grace@CalQES.ca.gov

Sincerely,

O Tnee

Susan Grace, Chief
Public Safety Division
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